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Christopher Stief's blog post "Philadelphia Local Minimum Wage Increase for City Contractors:

Continuing Trend of Municipal," was featured on TLNT.com.

Philadelphia Mayor Michael A. Nutter, acting by Executive Order, raised the minimum wage that

must be paid by firms working on City contracts, receiving City financial assistance or operating

under a City lease or franchise. The Order raises minimum wages for subcontractors beginning in a

couple of weeks, and then it will move to $12 per hour in 2015.

Click here to read Christopher's full article on the Government Solutions Blog.
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